
Peek into next week Year 1
Things to know for the week:

★ Thank you to everyone who has notified us of the rail strike. We are now going to get the bus to
Morden and the northern line to Waterloo if the rail strike goes ahead.

★ Tuesday 30th is our trip to the Sealife Aquarium. Children will need to bring packed lunch in a
plastic bag that can be disposed of. They should wear normal school uniform but can wear
trainers. Please ensure that children are dressed appropriately for the weather. We will be
leaving school around 9:15 and returning before 3:15 so children should be picked up at normal
time. Thank you so much to all the people that volunteered to come on the trip, unfortunately we
had a limited number of adult tickets and couldn’t take everyone so those that will be
accompanying us have been emailed.

★ Friday 2nd February is NSPCC Number Day. The children do not need to do anything special for
this but our Maths lesson will be slightly different on this day. Children should come to school in
normal clothes.

★ Red class PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. Forest school is also Wednesday. Please
check the forecast for Wednesday and make sure your child is prepared for the weather.

★ Rose class PE days are Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Forest school is also Wednesday.
Please check the forecast for Wednesday and make sure your child is prepared for the weather.

Enquiry Question of the week

Q:Why is the Torah special to Jewish people?
The Torah contains rules from God on how we should live.

A summary of next week:
Phonics: o, ou and o_e saying /u/, se saying /z/, se and ce saying /s/ and ey saying /ee/.
Reading: Little wandle reading groups x3.
Writing: Rhyming words and poetry.
Maths: Subtraction and near doubles.
RE:Why is the Synagogue special to Jewish people?
Science:Why is the Synagogue special to Jewish people?
Computing:Make a sprite dance.
Geography:Where is the Pacific Ocean and how is it different from the Atlantic?

A weekly overview (subject to change)

Monday

Tuesday Trip to the Sealife aquarium

Wednesday Full PE kit to be worn for both classes. Forest school so please wear weather appropriate clothing.

Thursday PE kit worn for both Red and Rose class. Little Wandle reading books will be changed.

Friday PE kit worn in school for Rose. NSPCC Number Day.



Reading folders should be in school every day and taken home every evening.

Year 1 Home Learning - Dip and Do
Spring 1 Week 1

Youmust:
● Read daily at home and record this in your diary. Diaries are checked on a Friday but you must have your

reading folder in everyday.
● Practise your quick recall of number bonds on Numbots every week (logins are in the front of reading

records).

Please Dip into these tasks. You do not have to do all 3 each week but of course you can if you want to! Tasks are
set every Wednesday and due the following Wednesday.

Gold
Write a letter to the Sealife Aquarium. Can you include a question?

Silver
Go on Scratch and see if you can create an ocean scene with a fish that swims
around. You do not need an account to do this unless you wish to save it.

Bronze
Create a poster of all the number bonds to 20.

Don’t forget to complete 16 Reading WOWs this year for your chance to be awarded The
Platinum Reading Award! This could be a shoebox scene from your favourite book or a
video of you retelling the story. Anything that you think would make your teacher say
WOW!


